
Business Meeting, 16 July 2020 
 
From Their Excellencies: 
Her Excellency Uliana will be teaching a basic basket weaving class on Zoom, August 3, at 8:00 
p.m. She has a limited number of kits available. Please contact her to obtain one. 
 
Their Excellencies expressed their thanks to our marshals for being flexible with all of the 
changes recently in relation to practices. 
 
We will have a “Puppet Populace Meeting” in August. Attendees are encouraged to make a 
puppet that represents yourself of something else fun. 
 
Protectorate: 
No feast, tavern, or Waterbearing. Further decisions are still pending. 
 
Round Table, 1 August: 
Officers, please plan to attend the meetings and classes relevant to your office. Marshals and 
Authorizing Marshals need to check their warrant information online, and if updates are needed, 
send to the Marshalate Secretary at ​secretary@marshal.ansteorra.org​.  
 
Next Month’s Business Meeting, 20 August, will be a Round Table Recap. Officers should plan 
to attend and share updates and changes from Round Table. 
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